
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 10, 1978

To Dr. Hector Garcia

Thank you very much for the plague which Richard
Hernandez of my staff accepted on my behalf during my
visit to Houston.

I appreciate the engraved inscription acknowledging my
efforts in using bilingualism in the cause of greater under -
standing in the world. If a Presidential library is built in
the future, this plague will be exhibited there.

With warm regards,

Sincerely,
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Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright at Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405
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